
Dear Student,  
 
Your 2017 tuition tax receipt (T2202A) is available online on your Student Centre 
(http://student.uwo.ca). Once you have logged in using your UWO user name and password, scroll to 
the bottom left and click on the ‘T2202A’ link. Ensure that your pop-up blocker is off, as it is a PDF form 
that will pop-up. Please keep in mind that the tax receipt for eligible tuition and fees are calculated by 
calendar year NOT academic year.  
 
For information on how to access your other tax receipts, please visit the King’s website at; 
https://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-matters/fees-and-responsibilities/tax-receipts/ .  
 
If you have any questions please contact Student Financial Services by emailing 
studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca .  
 
Sincerely,  
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